
 
 
 
 
 

EUREKA TOWNSHIP 
DAKOTA COUNTY, MINNESOTA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
December 17, 2024 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Eureka Township will hold a public open house 
to get public input on challenges facing the Township’s future.  The meeting will be 
informal and allow attendees to give feedback on a variety of challenges facing the 
Township. 
 
The open house will be held at the Town Hall at 25043 Cedar Avenue on Tuesday, 
December 17, 2024, from 5:30 to 7:30 pm. 
 
Interested parties are encouraged to attend and provide comments. 
 
 
       Liz Atwater 
       Town Clerk/Treasurer 
       December 5, 2024 
 
 

A quorum of the Town Board and the Planning Commission may be in attendance. 

No Town Board or Planning Commission discussion or action will be taken. 

 
 
 


	December 17, 2024

